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Note from the President— 

Enjoying a great Christmas meal and friendship 

Dear Quilters one and all.  I wish you a great New Year sewing and 
quilting, creating and giving.  This time of year traditionally brings on 
reflections of the past resulting in resolutions for the future.  I am 
grateful for the many  friendships that have I’ve grown within      
Brandon Quilters and I look forward with hope to developing relation-
ships in my new home “village” that will give me the warmth and joy 
of those I’ve share with you.   
 
In those immortal words: “Thanks for the memories” ladies and keep 
on quilting! 
  

Janet Lindsey 
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December 6, 2021  

Meeting Minutes - 

 

President Janet Lindsey called the meeting to order.  There were 29 members in attendance.  

The minutes in the November newsletter require a correction, Judy Robbins is the guild’s         

volunteer for Sunshine duties, not Judy Stokes as noted incorrectly.  Judy Robbins gave the    

Sunshine report that seven birthday cards were mailed out in November and five for the month 

of December. 

 

Kathleen Greer updated us on our current bank balance of $2,518.44.  She reported we made 

$852 on our November auction, this covered the charges of tonight’s meal of $832. 

 

MQA update shared by Patricia Welsch, the first 2022 meeting will be February 11 and 12 in 

Starkville.  Details to come out in the upcoming MQA newsletter.  Be sure to save the dates on 

your calendar. 

 

2022 Brandon Quilters Retreat update from Debbie Wilson, the dates may be a little earlier in 

September.  She will supply us with the dates when confirmed. 

 

The Brandon Library has asked that we leave the quilts we have on display up through January 

2022.  Please contact Paula at the library if you are unable to do so. 

 

Our nominations committee presented Janet with the following slate for the 2022 Brandon 

Quilters officers - 

 President - Diana Carey   Treasurer - Kathleen Greer  

 Vice President - Marie Yonko   Secretary/Newsletter - Patricia Welsch 

 

All attending members voted “yes” for the suggested slate of officers.  None opposed.  Janet did 

mention that all other guild positions are volunteer positions. 

 

Our first meeting in 2022 will be Monday, January 10th.  Representatives from Stitch n’ Frame 

are scheduled to attend and speak at the meeting. 

 

Guild members voted for Marilyn Rose to offer a Mystery Quilt for 2022.  The size will be a 

“throw”.  Marilyn will have fabric quantities and suggestions and the first clue at our Monday, 

January 10th meeting. 

 

Our Christmas meal of salad and baked potatoes catered by McAlister’s was  

enjoyed by all.  Sew-n-Tell has shared and then the Right Family game was played.   

The meeting was adjourned and Merry Christmas and Happy New Year’s  

wishes to all. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

Patricia Welsch, Brandon Quilters Secretary 
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Sew-n-Tell—UFO’s 

Cindy Barnett, 

Bear Log Cabin 

quilt for her  

cabin in the 

woods 

Janet Lindsey, 

hexagon wall 

hanging for her 

new home in 

Hot Springs 

Sew-n-Tell 

Judy Robbins,         

T-shirt quilt for 

granddaughter 

Pamela Avara, 

Christmas Crazy 

Eights 

Marie Yonko, 

Spice Market 

Delene Browning, Mississippi Star 

                                  (paper pieced) 
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Sew-n-Tell 

Billie Harrell, Sweetie Pie, Peaceful Garden and Scrappy Bargello 

Diana Carey,  T-shirt quilt and Flora (in progress) 

Janet Lindsey, Special Request Bargello and Grandmother’s Flower Garden 
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Sit n’ Sew— 
   Saturday—January 8th, 9:00a.m. 

Guild meeting— 

   Monday—January 10th, 6:30 p.m. 

January 2022 Dates  - 

Cindy Pannier 
the winner of the 2021 UFO Challenge 

Sew-n-Tell 

Debbie Wilson -  

Pleated log cabin 


